
 

June 4, 2025 

VIA E-MAIL  
DELIVERY RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Brian Weddle 
Plant Manager 
50 N Broadway Street 
Humboldt, IL 61931  
 
Email:  bweddle@southcentralfs.com 
 
Dear Brian Weddle: 

Enclosed is a file-stamped Expedited Settlement Agreement (ESA) which resolves South Central FS 
Humboldt ESA, docket no. CAA-05-2025-0037. As indicated by the filing stamp on its first page, the ESA 
was filed with the Regional Hearing Clerk on June 4, 2025. 

The civil penalty in the amount of $3,100 was received. Thank you for your cooperation in resolving 
this matter. 

Please direct any questions regarding this case to Deborah Carlson, Associate Regional Counsel, at 312-
353-6121. 

Sincerely, 

 
Juliane Grange 
Regional Hearing Clerk 

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Sasa Dunovic, dunovic.sasa@epa.gov  

Deborah Carlson, carlson.deboraha@epa.gov  
Yasmine Keppner-Bauman, yasmine.keppner-bauman@illinois.gov  
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